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SOPHOMORE NEWSLETTER

Sophomores: You many not of thought about this but this is a very
important year! You are in your second year at FTCHS and pretty
much know how life at Franklin Towne works. We know that you
have worked hard to be successful academically and we hope that
you have enjoyed the fun activities and events that FTCHS has
organized for our students! 
  
As you continue to work hard and make memories, we will also
want you to start to think about your future plans. We know that
this is exciting but also can cause some nervousness and
confusion. Don't worry, you will be working with the Guidance
Counselors every step of the way! Together, we will be using
Naviance and begin to investigate potential career interest. It is
important for you to learn about and explore different career
options during your Sophomore year in order to make sure you are
on the right track for the remainder of your high school career.  We
look forward to helping you explore what the future may hold! 



Sophomore Year Suggestions:
Talk to your Counselor, Teachers, Parents and family 
members about your career interest and your future 
plans  

 
Attend the FTCHS Futures Fair!!

 
Make sure you are keeping your grades up! 

 
Think and select courses that you can take at FTCHS 
they may be beneficial to your future plans 

 
Remember colleges/career and technical schools are 
looking at your grades from all 4 years of high school 

 
Get involved in clubs, activities, sports or a part-time 
job

 
Attend some of the Guidance Star Scheduling Sessions 
(College/Career/Military Presentations)

 
Update your Naviance account with your interests   

 
Use the resources at FTCHS if you are struggling 
(Tutoring, Prep Zone, NHS)

 
Start looking for scholarships!!!


